
	

Dear	Benefactors,	

Christmas	 is	 the	most	 popular	 celebration	 in	 the	world	which	 invites	 to	
love,	 to	 share	 and	 to	 converse	 ourselves.	 It	 helps	 us	 to	 better	
understanding	 of	 people	 who	 are	 in	 need.	 This	 leads	 us	 to	 have	 more	
attentions	to	the	others,	either	to	give	good	advices,	to	make	peace,	or	to	
reconcile	with	our	enemies,	and	to	say	that	we	love	you.	

Obviously,	Jesus	shows	us	that	he	is	a	shepherd	of	peace	and	joy;	Then	He	
comes	to	make	us	one	body	as	He	is	one	body	with	God,	the	Father.	

At	the	Saint-Jean	Bosco	Training	Center,	we	cannot	stay	without	talking	to	you	and	say	"LOVE"!		

It	is	really	a	joy	for	us	to	wish	you	Merry	Christmas	2016.	In	this	period	of	time,	if	we	have	the	chance	to	
celebrate	Charismas,	it	is	thanks	to	the	family	of	Nazareth	that	Jesus,	Mary	and	Joseph.	This	joy	lives	in	
our	 hearts,	 although	physically	we	 are	not	 enough	 comfortable	 to	 feast	 but	 our	morale	 remains	 high	
because	when	 	we	focus	 	have	Nazareth	 family	which	suffered	so	much	but	 they	shared	their	 faith	 to	
help	us	also	to	hope	every	day.	

This	year	our	letter	arrives	late,	however	God	knows	why.	Usually	people	say:	"better	late	than	never",	
with	all	our	due	respect,	please	forgive	us	this	delay.	

	All	blessings	come	 from	our	God,	Architect	of	universe.	Because	he	 is	always	by	your	 side,	he	always	
accompanies	you	in	good	times	and	in	bad.	May	He	bring	to	you	all	New	Year	long:		

PEACE,	JOY,	HAPPINESS,	PROSPERITY,	HEALTH,	LONGEVITY.	

All	 the	children	of	our	Training	Center	Saint	 John	Bosco	embrace	you	and	wish	you	 :	Happy	New	Year	
2017,	with	Jesus,	who	loves	you	and	loves	us	so	much.	

We	say	a	big	 thank	you	 for	everything.	Thanks	 to	your	great	participation	and	generosity,	we	had	the	
chance	to	celebrate	Christmas	with	our	children.	

We	pray	God	to	send	many	blessings	to	you	over	the	Year	.	Love!	
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